
BREAK THROUGH SCHOOL
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      24th May 2024 01322 440049

Dear Parents and Carers,

we end Summer 1 term feeling
immensely proud of all our learners and

staff efforts throughout such a busy
term. We have begun our GCSE,

Functional Skills and BTEC examination
period. Our learners are showing

excellent resilience and perseverance,
which are key concepts of our unique

curriculum. Staff have worked diligently
to ensure the wellbeing of all is central

and avoiding any unnecessary pressure
is placed upon our learners.

We have a few weeks of exams left and
appreciate your support with ensuring

you read your emails, keeping up to date
with what changes this may cause.

Further info can be sought from
info@breakthroughschool.co.uk

Special thanks goes out to Jane Shemilt,
our Exams Officer and Josh Mwika,

Exams Assistant.

We have already had so much fun
packed into this half term - our new
Positive Behaviour Policy includes a
bespoke rewards offering, that our
learners have been benefiting from,
including trips to cafe’s with a person of
their choice to accompany them. Trips
to our local farm, George Mead; fidget
toys, stationery, vouchers and movies
have also been firm favourites.
The whole school were recently able to
have an experience of a lifetime -
climbing the iconic o2 in Greenwich,
many overcoming their fear of heights
with gusto! Thanks goes to Harjinder
Thumber and Ricky Black for organising.

We have more trips coming up,
including a special treat planned for our
Year 11 leavers - details to follow soon.

Please remind your young person that in
order to benefit from our rewards, they
need to attend, be punctual and use
their strategies to ensure they are
engaging in lessons, where possible.



VISITS TO THE GEORGE MEAD FARM

LEARNER WERE ABLE TO PICK A REWARD
OF THEIR CHOICE & FOR THIS LUCKY
DONKEY, IT WAS TO VISIT THE GEORGE
MEAD FARM AND FEED THE ANIMALS!

OUR LEARNERS ARE ABLE TO ACCESS
SPEECH AND LANGUAGE SESSIONS AT
BREAK THROUGH SCHOOL - SHOUT OUT TO
OUR THERAPIST, SONYA WOOD WHO
HELPED H CREATE THESE DELIGHTS!
WHO KNEW SPEECH AND LANGUAGE
INTERVENTIONS COULD BE SO FUN!

WE WISH ALL OF OUR LEARNERS AND THEIR FAMILIES AND SAFE AND ENJOYABLE HALF
TERM. YOUR YOUNG PEOPLE MOST DEFINITELY DESERVE A WELL EARNED BREAK.
HOWEVER, WE REMIND THEM TO REMAIN SAFE AND SENSIBLE THROUGHOUT.

WE LOOK FORWARD TO WELCOMING THEM BACK ON MONDAY 3RD JUNE.

REMINDERS: 
THOSE NOT INVOLVED IN THE GCSE‘S ARE TO ARRIVE AT 11AM ON MONDAY 3RD
JUNE. YEAR 11S TO ARRIVE EARLY FOR A SPECIAL BREAKFAST.

Wow Moments
INTERVENTIONS

HAPPY HALF TERM

RELIGIOUS STUDIES
LEARNERS WERE SET A

CHALLENGE:
DEMONSTRATE HOW
THE HOLY TRINITY IS

INTRINSICALLY LINKED
USING A MARS BAR :)

PLEASE SEE OUR WEBSITE FOR MORE INFORMATION
ON OUR CURRENT VACANCIES:

HLTA/TA/CLEANER REQUIRED
HTTPS://WWW.BREAKTHROUGHSCHOOL.CO.UK/JOIN-OUR-TEAM/


